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VishwakarmaYojna 

The Second meeting of Implementation committee of VishwakarmaYojna with District 

Development Officer Mr.BanchaPani of the Ahmedabad district was held on 19th November 

2012 at 11:30 am at the committee room of District Panchyat Office, Ahmadabad.  The 

meeting was chaired by Mr.BanchaPaniNidhi, DDO, and Ahmedabad. 

 

Ms.Usha Banker-Officer on Special Duty and two nodal officers Mr.kamalJasodani, Nodal 

Officer, Girls Polytechnic, Ahmedabad and Mr.D.KOza, Nodal Officer, L.D college of 

Engineeringalong withsix girls Students and two boysStudentsattended the meeting 

representing from Gujarat Technological University. 

 

The TDO, Talati and Sarpanch of Mandal, Detroj and Ranpur villages remained present from 

District Panchyat office.  

 

DDO conveyed New Year Wishes to all. 

 

The meeting started with the Power Point Presentation regarding latest work done under 

VishwakarmaYojna in the three villages(Mandal ,Detrol,Ranpur) of Ahmedabad district by 

the participating students under the guidance of nodal officers. 

 

First presentation was done by the Students Akshat (LDCE), Nishita(GPGA), Nikita (GPGA) for 

MANDAL village. 

 

Second Presentation was made by Megha (GPGA) and Ravi (LDCE) for Ranpur Village. 

 

Third presentation was made by Khyati and Komal  (GPGA) for Detroj village. 

 

All the students presented their work very precisely. In their presentation they included the 

present amenities available at the villages, their current condition and the area which 

required development in the village by comparing it with presently available but not usable 

/ or not available amenities. Students also included photographs of the amenities 

supporting their viewpoint. 

 

The students have collected detailed statistical and factual informationpertaining to diverse 

aspects related to village development. This information was collected based on inputs and 

guidance from DDO, GTU, and students’ own initiatives. Noteworthy point is students 

carried out a detailed survey based on the above and met the concerned officials, villagers 

to accommodate their views and concerns and verified the information so collected by 

Personally visiting the amenities available in the villages. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The work and presentation of students with the help of nodal officers was really very good 

and appreciated by DDO. He appreciated the efforts, enthusiasm, desire towards work and 

support of nodal officers.He even motivated the students to continue with the good work 

done. He also instructed his field staff to continue their fine cooperation with the students. 

 

It is decided in the meeting that the next meeting of the same type will be held in his office on 

tentatively scheduled 3rd week of January. Meanwhile the students of both the colleges have  

Planned to visit Modal village before the next meeting. 

 

Meeting ended with thanks to the Chair. 

 

 

 

Registrar  


